CITY OF GILLETT
150 N McKenzie Ave., Gillett, WI
Gillett, WI 54124

P 920-855-2255    F 920-855-6283

WEBSITE: www.cityofgillett.com
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

          THURSDAY, MAY 10, 2018 AT 10:00 AM

AT 150 N MCKENZIE AVE, COMMON COUNCIL ROOM, GILLETT, WI 54124
Notice is hereby given that a majority of the City Council of the City of Gillett will be attendance at the Preconstruction Meeting in the Common Council Room at 150 N McKenzie Ave, Gillett, WI 54124, Oconto County on Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 10:00 am.
No formal action or discussion of City business will take place.

Chelsea Henkel

Deputy Clerk Treasurer

City of Gillett
Posted:  City Hall & website, Gillett Post Office, Gillett Public Library
4/9/2018 1:14:58 PM

